
SR 559 Resurfacing from Interstate 4 to SR 33 447436-1

Project Details
Work Type Resurfacing
Phase Construction
Limits Interstate 4 to

SR 33
Project Start Late 2024
City Auburndale

Polk City
County Polk
Road I-4

SR 559
Construction
Cost

$4.75 million

Estimated
Completion

Mid 2025

Contact Information
Communications Team
Sandra Mancil
863-519-4116
Sandra.Mancil@dot.state.fl.us

About
The FDOT has begun a resurfacing project on SR 559 from Interstate
4 to SR 33. The project includes:

Milling and resurfacing the roadway 
Asphalt driveway reconstruction 
Shoulder widening
Turn lane reconstruction
Widening for keyhole bike lanes at the turn lanes
New traffic signals with supplemental lighting at the SR 559
and I-4 ramps

During construction the I-4 on and off ramps at SR 559 will be closed
at night/overnight between 8 p.m. and 6 a.m. when the ramp
entrances are paved. Look for this work to occur over a few nights in
or around March 2025.


